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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 7:58 AM
To: 'Kaleita, Gary'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101

Good morning Mr. Kaleita,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Kaleita, Gary [mailto:Gary.Kaleita@lowndes-law.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 5:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 
 
 

To the Florida Public Service Commission, 
  
I believe the rate increase request of Utilities, Inc. is outrageous!  Certain areas within Seminole County are proposed to 
increase rates up to +200% higher than the current rate.  It is not sound or logical for 16 different systems to have a 
consolidated rate when there are so many different factors. How can rate increases exceed cost of living increases by so 
much?  Please do NOT approve this. 
  
Gary M. Kaleita 
2756 Deer Berry Court 
Longwood, FL  32779 
  
 

Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail communication and the attachment(s) hereto, if any, are intended solely for the information and use of the 
addressee(s) identified above and may contain information which is legally privileged from disclosure and/or otherwise confidential. If a recipient of 
this e-mail communication is not an addressee (or an authorized representative of an addressee), such recipient is hereby advised that any review, 
disclosure, reproduction, re-transmission or other dissemination or use of this e-mail communication (or any information contained herein) is strictly 
prohibited. If you are not an addressee and have received this e-mail communication in error, please advise the sender of that circumstance either by 
reply e-mail or by telephone at (800) 356-6818, immediately delete this e-mail communication from any computer and destroy all physical copies of 
same.  
 
Replies Filtered: Any incoming reply to this e-mail communication or other e-mail communication to us will be electronically filtered for "spam" 
and/or "viruses." That filtering process may result in such reply or other e-mail communications to us being quarantined (i.e., potentially not received 
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at our site at all) and/or delayed in reaching us. For that reason, we cannot guarantee that we will receive your reply or other e-mail communications 
to us and/or that we will receive the same in a timely manner. Accordingly, you should consider sending communications to us which are particularly 
important or time-sensitive by means other than e-mail.  
 
Cloud Storage: The firm discourages the use of 3rd party cloud storage services for client confidential information because we are unable to confirm 
that such services provide adequate security. Notwithstanding the foregoing, should a client direct the firm to utilize a cloud storage service, the firm 
shall not be responsible for any harm occasioned by the disclosure of confidential information occurring as a consequence thereof.  
 
[v4.30]  




